
Annual Tractor Drive Set
Saturday, June 3, 2023, has been set as the date for a Maple City Antique Tractor

Association Tractor Drive. The Maple City Antique Tractor Club is generously sponsoring this
June Tractor Drive as a fundraiser for the Warren-Henderson Farm Bureau Foundation
Scholarship and Ag Education Partnership’s Ag in the Classroom programs. All makes and
models of tractors are welcomed (your tractor must be able to maintain a minimum speed of
10MPH).

The 50-mile tractor cruise will begin at 911 N. Monroe St., Abingdon at 8:45am and cruise
through the scenic hills and farms of Knox and Fulton Counties. The ride will consist of both
hard surfaced and gravel roads, passing through Avon, and London Mills, with rest stops along
the way. There will be a catered lunch at London Mills Community Park along the Spoon River.
The second half of the trip will include travelling southern Knox County’s highs elevations and
scenic overlooks, before heading back to Abingdon.

A $35 entry fee will be required for all tractors, which includes lunch and a donation toward
the W-HFB Foundation Scholarship and Ag in the Classroom programs. Checks should be
made out to the Maple City Antique Tractor Association.

For more information on the tractor drive, call Mike Anderson, (309)-337-0424, Bill Fredrich,
(309)-368-8430, or Curt Shimmin, at (309)-255-5923. Information as well as a full list of the
event rules can be found at whfarmbureau.org. All are welcome, come spend time with other
tractor enthusiasts while helping to promote agriculture education to our youth!

The Maple City Antique Tractor Association will be hosting a Tractor Drive fundraiser on
Saturday, June 3rd, starting in Abingdon. Proceeds from this event will benefit the W-HFB
Foundation’s Scholarship and Ag in the Classroom Programs.


